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             from Mrs Davis 

 
Our lovely Year Six children:  
Congratulations to our Year 6 children for their fantastic SATs results. We are very proud of you and 
wish you all the very best for your secondary schools. We have had the best results for over four years 
(see website). Thank you to all staff for their support of the children. We will really miss all the 
children but know you are ready to spread your wings and fly. You have been great role models for the 
younger children and our current Year 5s have big shoes to fill. Don’t forget us and all our Woodside 
values! We look forward to hearing about you settling well into secondary school. To families leaving 
us due to your youngest child now leaving, thank you so much for supporting the school so well over 
the years and we will really miss you too! 
 
Space Chase Summer Reading Challenge 2019 
Runs 13th July – 7th September 2019 in all Gloucestershire Libraries. 
Space Chase will take young readers on an out-of-this-world adventure inspired by the 50th 
anniversary of the first moon landing. 
Please encourage your child to take part in this over the summer holidays and we will celebrate their 
achievement in an assembly on their return to school! 
 
PTFA Sponsored Walk—Laps around the field on Friday 6th September 
We would appreciate it if families could support the School by obtaining  sponsorship for the event. All 
monies raised will go towards the  purchasing of additional ipads for children’s use at School.  The 
sponsored walk will take place class by class throughout the day but parents are welcome to come for 
9:15 until about 10am as we will do a mini-sports day to start the day off.    
 
Congratulations! 
All the very best to Miss Haskett for her summer wedding-she will return as Mrs James after the 
holidays! We will try super hard to get your name right! 
 
DVD Club 
Thank you very much for supporting the DVD fundraising club. We have bought new toys for 
playtimes and resources for the well-being leaders to use at lunchtimes when leading various games 
and activities. 

  
Parent Pay 
Please ensure that your Parent Pay account is always in credit. Accounts should be credited with 
money which you then ‘spend’ by choosing the services you require. Accounts should not go into deficit 
and office staff can not be held responsible for services not being provided if payment has not been pre
-made.  
 
Mosaics Project 
Congratulations once more to all children involved and thank you so much to all parents who helped 
out, whether in donating materials, helping the children or helping with the installation. What a team 
effort! There are lots of photos on the website, so do have look as the mosaics are a lasting reminder 
of our work on Five Ways to Well-being ,which has helped lots of people in our school community. 
 
And finally... 
We hope to see you on Fri 6th Sept at 9:15am and/or on Fri 27th Sept at 2pm for our Harvest Festival. 
Before then, have a lovely summer and a great time with your children. We look forward to working 
with you again in the Autumn. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Davis and all at Woodside Primary 
 
 

01594 542287 


